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Q: When will I get the money? 

A: The funds will be disbursed to you 3-4 weeks after the start of the fall term. 

 

Q: How will I get the money? 

A: The funds will be automatically awarded to you. The funds will be sent either by paper check or through direct deposit, 

according to the refund method you have chosen. 
 

Q: What can I purchase with the money? 

A: You decide how to spend the funds based on your personal technology needs. 
 

Q: Do I need to apply to receive the funds? 

A: No. The funds will be automatically awarded to all enrolled freshman students at the time the grant is processed. The funds will 

be sent either by paper check or through direct deposit, according to the refund method you have chosen. 
 

Q: Will the money be automatically applied to the balance I owe the University? 

A: No. The funds are intended to be used for your technology needs and will not apply towards your outstanding balance with the 

University. 
 

Q: How do I update my address? 

A: You can update your address and telephone information in myMU by navigating to the “Manage Addresses” link under the 

“Student Account Information” heading. 
 

Q: How do I select an E-Refund preference? 

A: You can select your E-Refund preference by clicking the E-Refund link in myMU and following the onscreen instructions 

to enter your information. We highly encourage you to select direct deposit as your E-Refund preference as that is the 
fastest and most secure way to receive your disbursement.  
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